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February and March Activities:

The next Court of Honor will be on
Feb. 10. There will be a trip to the
Cheyenne Mountain Zoo Feb. 22-23.

The annual cabin camp will take place
at Camp Alexander Mar. 21-23.

Dues:

Remember that monthly dues are $10.
A Scout’s dues must me paid before he can
have a board of review to advance in rank.
To find out how much you owe, ask the
troop treasurer, George Rhods.

Court of Honor:

There will be a Court of Honor at the
troop meeting on Feb. 10. Parents and
friends of Scouts are invited to attend.

There will be a presentation by the
Friends of Scouting at the Court of Honor.
The Friends of Scouting is a group that
raises money for Scouting in the Denver
Area Council. Please consider making a
donation at the Court of Honor.

Cheyenne Mountain Zoo Outing:

Troop 171 will go to the Cheyenne
Mountain Zoo Feb. 22-23. We will spend
the night at the zoo. Sign up at a troop
meeting.

Cabin Camp:

The troop will go to Camp Alexander
Mar. 21-23 for its annual cabin camp. On
this outing, older Scouts will teach and new
Scouts will learn basic skills. Scouts will
have the option of sleeping in a cabin or
outside.

February
2 T7:00 OA meeting
3 T7:15 'Troop meeting
10 7:15 'Troop meeting
Court of Honor
11 7:00 Committee meeting
15 Colorado Avalanche
Scout night
17 No meeting
22-23 Cheyenne Mountain Zoo
24 No meeting
March
2 T7:00 OA meeting
3 T7:15 'Troop meeting
10 T7:15 'Troop meeting
11 7:00 Committee meeting
17 7:15 'Troop meeting
21-23 Cabin camp
24 No meeting

Telephone Numbers:
Here are telephone numbers of some
important troop members:

Marilu Hirschinger, (303) 617-9670
Committee Chair

Buzz Schaumberg,
Scoutmaster

George Rhods,

Treasurer

(303) 699-1721
(303) 690-7684

Colorado Avalanche Scout Night:

Discounted tickets to the Feb. 15 Col-
orado Avalanche game are available to
Scouts, their family and friends. Call the
Council Service Center at (303)455-5522
to purchase tickets.

Contact David Fifield (david@bsatroop171.org) with additions to the newsletter.



